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Australian Electoral Commission 

My name is Wally Jones and I am writing to the AEC regarding distributions. I 
think it is a great idea to abolish Berowra as many of the proposals suggest. 
The area is below quota and the seat can easily be split between the other 
neighbouring seats. The proposals that suggest aboloshing this seat all outline 
good reasons that should be considered. The size of the land contrary to the 
size of the population, the name being rather insignificant as a geographical 
feature, something that the AEC says should be avoided, and the demographics 
being very vast depending where abouts in the electorate you live. 

Thank you 

Wally 
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